

STATE OF NEW JERSEY
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
P.O. BOX OO1
TRENTON
08625
(609) 292-6000

PHILIP D. MURPHY
GOVERNOR

April 12, 2019

Dear Sophia,

It is my pleasure to congratulate you on receiving the *Presidential Volunteer Service Award* from the Youth for Human Rights International Organization.

This award is presented to you in recognition of your leadership, generosity, and unparalleled devotion to human rights education. You have promoted human rights education in the arts throughout our State and beyond, shaping and influencing the minds and hearts of our youth. The Youth for Human Rights International Organization teaches and inspires the next generation to be advocates for tolerance and peace. It is through your dedication and guidance that the Organization remains successful and influential today. I join with everyone gathered in recognizing your commitment to the human rights education of our youth.

Congratulations again on this significant achievement and best wishes for continued success.

My very best,

Philip D. Murph

Governor